
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

April 30, 2020

Attn: Frank Marcotte
The Johns Hopkins University Applied Physics Laboratory (JHU/APL)
11100 Johns Hopkins Road     
LAUREL, MD 20723-6009
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Frank Marcotte,

This refers to application, File No.   0675-EX-ST-2020, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
Communications Act of 1934 prohibits willful or malicious interference with the radio communications of
any station licensed or authorized under the Act or operated by the U.S. Government (47 U.S.C. § 333)

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     54981

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


